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I am 71 years old and have spent a good part of my life in Oregon Forest. While 

access is now micromanaged for the public, private commercial entities have gained 

unprecedented access to much of Oregon’s forest. This is the opposite of how it 

should be. The forest are all Oregonians heritage. This bill is a common sense step in 

protecting our forest from exploitation.  Please see fit to vote for it.  


